
 
 
Bridging to Tomorrow Update  
(December 22, 2015)  
  

Traffic Bridge Berm Construction Complete 

The berm required to access the river to work on the first phase of the Traffic Bridge is now 
complete.  

About 20,000 cubic metres of stone and clay till was used to construct this berm. If you think of 
this in terms of mass, that’s about 250 blue whales! Stockpiling of berm material was completed 
on December 21. 

Now that crews and equipment have a built up area on which to work, the next phase of 
construction can begin. Demolition preparation will begin in early January, with demolition of the 
two southernmost spans. Additional details regarding the demolition will be provided in the 
coming weeks. 

 

 


